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PCCD researchers have met and are in conversation about how to gather the data needed to calculate throughput rates, track the various data points related to Math and English outcomes, and present this data to faculty, staff and administrators to support planning and decision making.
The following are challenges that we are working through. We will need to collaborate with faculty and counselors to gain clarity about new processes and curriculum changes as we move forward in tracking, monitoring and analyzing data.
· Combining multiple sets of data from several sources to produce the analysis: SARS, PeopleSoft, MIS, HS transcripts, etc.
· Developing definitions of student cohorts based on various MIS fields and elements and starting term.
· Determining an approach to handle missing records and undeclared majors.
· Watching for updates from CCCCO that clarify methodology and definitions used for the calculations.
· Working with disciplines to determine what other research questions need to be answered to move forward in their planning and decision-making – several points were alluded to in today’s meeting that need to be documented, discussed with and submitted to IR. The list of questions (Dominique) elaborates on this point.
PCCD researchers will work together to answer data requests in upcoming AB 705 District-wide meetings.












SK 9.25.18
